
NOTICE OF REMOVAL HEARING

All interested persons are hereby given notice that the Oklahoma
Department of Transportation will be conducting a public hearing
to comply with Section 503, Title 69, O.S. to consider removing
from the State Highway System a portion of the I-44 frontage road
on the eastside of I-44/US-62 north of Newcastle in McClain
County, from NE 24  Street extending north approximately 1.55th

miles.
 
Remove from the State Highway System I-44/US-62 frontage road
on the eastside of I-44/US-62 north of Newcastle in McClain
County beginning at NE 24  Street extending north approximatelyth

1.55 miles. This portion of frontage road and right-of-way will be
transferred to the appropriate local jurisdiction for further
maintenance or abandonment. 

If any person wishes to attend the public hearing, it is scheduled to
be held 10:00 a.m. September 13, 2005 at the Oklahoma
Department of Transportation Commission Room, located at 200
NE 21  Street Oklahoma City, Oklahoma 73105.  For questions orst

any additional information, contact Mr. Gary Wallis at (405) 521-
3385.
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